
February 14, 2017 Regular Meeting - Town of Garfield 

Town of Garfield Regular Meeting 
Tuesday, February 14, 2017 – 6:30 p.m. 
Garfield Town Hall  
 
Chairman Dickinsen called the regular meeting of the Town Board of the 
Town of Garfield to order on Tuesday, February 14, 2017 immediately 
following the special meeting, in the town hall on Hillcrest Road. Present 
were Chairman Steve Dickinsen, First Supervisor Lamoine Hanson, Second 
Supervisor Glenn Fremstad, Treasurer Clark Walker, and Clerk Ardy 
Robertson. Meeting notice verified. Also in attendance were road patrolman 
Don Brasda, Alice Glavin, Lori Prudlick, Eric Prudlick, Dave Call, Karl 
Schearer.  
 
Ardy Robertson read the minutes of the January 10, 2017 regular board 
meeting. Motion made by Fremstad seconded by Hanson, to approve 
minutes as presented. Motion carried.  
 
Treasurer’s report of income and expenses for January 2017 was presented 
by Treasurer Clark Walker. Motion to approve treasurer’s report made by 
Fremstad, seconded by Hanson. Motion carried.  
 
Reconciliation Report presented by Clerk and Treasurer. Motion to approve 
reconciliation report made by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad. Motion 
carried. 
 
Clerk presented monthly bills for payment. Motion by Hanson, seconded by 
Fremstad and carried to pay the bills. Motion carried. 
 
Building Permit: Lori and Eric Prudlick requested a building permit 
application for some remodeling they are going to do to their house. Motion 
to approve made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried. 
 
Recycling – off time dumping has been going on again. 
 
Work Hours: Motion by Hanson, seconded by Fremstad, to leave total work 
hours for the next month at 72, split between Brasda, Mulhern, and 
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Anderson. Motion carried. 
 
Motion to adjourn made by Fremstad, seconded by Hanson, and carried. 
Meeting adjourned. Next meeting will be held Monday, March 13th, due to a 
scheduling conflict. 
 
Ardy Robertson, Clerk 


